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Heller Statement on Chuck Hagel Nomination
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the nomination of former Senator Chuck Hagel to be Secretary of Defense. Senator Heller met with Hagel on January 22, 2013, and discussed concerns regarding his nomination. 
“Even after sitting down with Senator Hagel in recent weeks, I still have concerns about his nomination to be Secretary of Defense. While I have great respect for Senator Hagel’s brave service in the Armed Forces, his statements and record on Middle East policy are particularly troubling.  It is in the United States’ best interest to stand firm as a friend to Israel and never waver in our opposition to the dangerous behavior of the current Iranian regime. Any nominee as Secretary of Defense must send a clear message to both Israel and Iran that these policies will continue, and unfortunately, Senator Hagel does not fit this criterion,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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